
  

 
                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                               15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Kent Bikeability Training - 10th/11th July 2024 
 
We are in the process of organising for Kent Bikeability to come into school to deliver a cycle training course 
to the children in Year 6 in the summer term. 
 
In order for this to happen, we have to have a certain number of pupils taking part. If insufficient pupils are 
interested, we will be unable to proceed with booking the course. 
 
The training will take place on the 10th/11th July 2024 and the cost is £15.00 per child. 
 
To register your child for this event, please go to www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage. All payments must be 
made online. You are required to tick the consent box for this event, this will give permission for your child to 
take part and for the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical 
treatment, including anaesthetic to be given. Please register by 29th September 2023.  
 
We will send more information once numbers have been confirmed and the training has been booked. 
 
All children must have permission. Children will need a roadworthy bike and a cycling helmet in order for them 
to take part in the training.  For the duration of the training children will be supervised by Bikeability staff only, 
there will not be a member of school staff with them.  
  
If we do not receive your reply, we will assume that you do not wish for your child to participate.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that if you need help with payment for this event, please 
write to Mrs Lovatt-Young who will consider the application for support on a confidential basis. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Sheraton 
Class teacher 
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